
We at NSEA Swim are very appreciative of  your generous $500 donation to our lesson 
program.  As the cost per lesson hour can vary based upon number of students per 
class, class level, etc. I would estimate that your donation can help us to provide as 
many as 30-35 free lessons to students in our programs that will range from preschool 
age children up through adults.  As I'm sure you are aware, our foundation is one of the 
only ones in the country that provides certified fundamental lessons 100% free of 
charge to our community.  As our program has grown we are having to rely more on 
paid certified instructors and lifeguards, and less on volunteers in order to keep up with 
the growing demand for lessons. Donations from partners such as your group will help 
us to be able to keep pace with this increased need.


We are very excited to have Hawk Masters as a community partner with us as we 
continue to promote water safety and swimming here in Wilmington.


Thank you,


Matt Derry

Treasurer NSEA SWim Inc.


